
From: Hilary McPhee   
Sent: 27 July 2020 16:47 
To: Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: carmen.griffiths@oxfordshire.gov.uk; ian.corkin@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
Subject: Heyford Park Planning Objection 
 

Dear Andrew 
 
I have been given your contact details from a lady in our village, Kirtlington, who is helping 
to fight the residents’ battle against the traffic. 
 
I have only just been made aware that there is going to be huge development in Upper 
Heyford and I am horrified to think of what the increased traffic is going to do to the road 
going through our village. As it is, our road is constantly full of traffic, thanks to it being the 
main route between Bicester and Whitney and due to the fact that Smith’s have their base 
in Enslow and their easiest route is through our village. I live just at the entrance of the 
village and the traffic is going very fast at this point whether it is coming into the village or 
going out. The speed the trucks and cars go over the rather ineffectual speed humps that 
we have, shakes the furniture in my house! I also have noticed that the walls of the houses 
along the 4095, especially The Dashwood Arms, a listed property right at the corner, are 
black from all the pollution going through the village. 
 
I have heard that some of the villages along the 4095 route have been granted funds to 
help with traffic calming and I am sincerely hoping that our village will also be granted funds 
for that. We have a school, listed buildings and are a village – we cannot take any more 
traffic through the village, especially big lorries and speeding cars. 
 
Please consider our request – the villagers who live along the 4095, like me,  are feeling 
very disturbed about the traffic situation and cannot bear the thought that we can expect 
even heavier traffic in the future. 
 
Thank you 
 
Hilary McPhee 
 
Little Foxtown 
Heyford Road 
Kirtlington 
Kidlington 
OX5 3HS 
 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
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